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LEVERATOR PLC APPLIES FOR DELISTING OF ITS BONDS FROM NASDAQ 
HELSINKI 
 
Leverator Plc’s (“Leverator”) Board of Directors have at their meeting on 3 November 2016 
decided to apply for a delisting of its bonds issued between 12 July 2007 and 18 June 2009 
(the “Bonds”) from Nasdaq Helsinki. Leverator will request in its application to Nasdaq 
Helsinki, that the Bonds be delisted as soon as possible after Nasdaq Helsinki has made the 
resolution regarding the matter. 
 
As of the date of the meeting, holders of the Bonds representing 97 per cent of the principal 
amount of the Bonds have given their consent to delisting. Leverator will make a separate 
announcement regarding the decision of Nasdaq Helsinki and the subsequent delisting of 
the Bonds.    
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